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"Every great dream begins with a dreamer. Always remember, you have
within you the strength, the patience, and the passion to reach for the

stars to change the world." - Harriet Tubman
 
Dear Parents/Carers,
 
Welcome back to NHP, we hope you had a restful summer and managed to spend quality time with your loved
ones. 
 
What a great start to the term we had these last two days! The children are settling in well and getting into the
swing of the routines of school. It was lovely to see the children all back in their school uniform looking proud and
catching up on stories about their summer break. 
 
As you may have noticed, the replacement of our roof is well underway, the completion of the roof is looking like
January 2025 as there is lots to do! Staff and children have had a talk about the builders and scaffolding and we
have provided staff with a comprehensive risk assessment. We are lucky that the contractors work mainly on school
sites, so they are used to ensuring the safety of everyone and what is needed for a school. Please bear with us as the
building work continues over the next few months. 
 
We had meet the teacher the last two days after school, we hope parents found this useful. The office has also sent
our curriculum overviews for each year group so you can what your child will be learning about this term. 
 
On Tuesday, we will be administering the Bexley selection test (11+) to the children whose parents signed them up.
We wish them the best of luck. 
 
Wishing you a wonderful weekend and we look forward to seeing you all on Monday. 
 
Ms Indresano and the NHP Team! 
 

Northumberland Heath Primary

@NHP_WAT

NORTHUMBERLAND HEATH PRIMARY
SCHOOL

Respect  Resilience  Excellence  Kindness  Individuality  Collaboration

northumberland_heath_primary

Applications for Reception and Secondary school are
now open via the Bexley Council website, for

September 2025. 

Secondary applications close on 31st October 2024
Reception applications close on 15th January 2025

Click here for more information and to apply. 

Apply for Primary and Secondary schools
2025

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.bexley.gov.uk/services/schools-and-education
https://www.facebook.com/people/Northumberland-Heath-Primary-School/100064112914543/
https://twitter.com/NHP_WAT
https://www.bexley.gov.uk/services/schools-and-education
https://www.bexley.gov.uk/services/schools-and-education
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Ryan, Alex, Emmanuel, Seren, Neve, Amelia, Sumayya, Noah, Ivy, Caiden, Sukhmani, Elliott, Malaki, Keli, Star & George         

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Year One - PE
Year Five - PE
Year Six - PE Year Three - PE

Year Four - PE

Swimming - London
Plane
Year Two - PE 
Year Four - PE

Swimming - Silver Birch
& Mountain Ash 

Year R - PE
Year One - PE 
Year Two - PE
Year Five - PE
Year Six - PE

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

9th 10th
Y6 Selection Test 11th 12th

Y6 Kent Test 13th

16th - 
PGL Y6
Coding Week

17th - 
PGL Y6
Y6 Greenwich Park 

18th - 
PGL Y6
Coffee Morning 9am

19th 20th

23rd 24th 25th 26th 27th
Macmillan Event 9-10

30th 1st
Black History Month

2nd
SENCO Morning 9am
Flu Vaccinations 

3rd 4th
Y5 - British Museum

7th
Y6 - Bikeability Starts 8th 9th

10th
World Mental Health
Day

11th

14th 15th
Phonics Workshop 16th 17th 18th

21st
Harvest Festival Week 22nd 23rd 24th 25th

Coming up...

Respect  Resilience  Excellence  Kindness  Individuality  Collaboration

 Please check back each week for updates. Also look on our social media pages & Arbor app.

H A P P Y  B I R T H D A Y  T O

Remember to look out for any new afterschool clubs that may appear on Arbor. 

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/

